Comment Form for Proposed Changes to Standard Processes Manual
Comment Form for 3rd Draft of Standard TPL-001-1

Assess Transmission Future Needs (Project 2006-02)

Please DO NOT use this form to submit comments on the proposed changes to the Standard Processes Manual.  This comment form must be completed by November 7, 2010, 2010.
If you have questions please contact Maureen Long at maureen.long@nerc.net or by telephone at 813-468-5998.
Background Information 

On September 3, 2010, FERC approved NERC’s proposed Standards Processes Manual filed on June 10, 2010, subject to one modification.  In the September 3 Order, FERC expressed its concern with NERC’s classification of elements of a Reliability Standard (enforceable elements, informational elements, compliance elements) and whether these distinctions conflicted with previous direction provided in Order No. 693.  In Order No. 693, FERC stated that the essential element of a Reliability Standard is its Requirement and that compliance with a standard will be determined by whether an entity complied with the Requirement.  

In the September 3 Order, FERC directed NERC to submit a compliance filing within 90 days (by December 1, 2010), addressing FERC’s concerns with the “Elements of a Reliability Standard” section of the Standards Processes Manual.  FERC noted that NERC may either revise the “Elements of a Reliability Standard” section or may remove the designation of particular elements of a Reliability Standard as enforceable if these designations are determined to be unnecessary.    

A revision has been made to the manual that is responsive to the September 3 Order by rephrasing the sentence that the Commission did not agree with, and rearranging the headings and sequence of the elements that were listed as elements of a reliability standard as shown on pages 6-7 of the redline version of the manual posted for stakeholder review.
You do not have to answer all questions.  Enter All Comments in Simple Text Format.  
Insert a “check” mark in the appropriate boxes by double-clicking the gray areas.
Do you agree that the proposed modifications to the Standard Processes Manual (pages 6-7) adequately address the directive?  If no, please suggest alternative language that you believe would better meet the intent of the directive. 
 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No 
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